
 
To Our Church Family and Friends: 
The hectic times that December brings at 

times are chaotic.  I often think at what Jesus 
thinks of all the strife that this time of the year 
brings.  He came to give us peace not worry or 
anxiety.   Max Lucado said “The gift is not from 
man to God.  It is from God to man”.  Yet so 
many times, we lose sight of the real issue at 
hand which is the joy and peace that Jesus 
seeks to bring to our lives and existence.   

If I may share with you a short message 
from Charles Swindoll’s The Finishing Touch.  
“Christmas comes each year to draw people in 

from the cold.  Like tiny frightened sparrows, shivering in 
the winter cold, many live their lives on the barren 
branches of heartbreak, disappointment, and loneliness, 
lost in thoughts of shame, self-pity, guilt, or failure.  One 
blustery day follows another, and the only company they 
keep is with fellow-strugglers who land on the same 
branches, confused and unprotected.   We try so hard to 
attract them into the warmth.  Week after week church 
bells ring.  Choirs sing.  Preachers preach.  Lighted 
churches send out their beacon.   But nothing seems to 
bring in those who need warmth the most.  Then, as the 
year draws to a close, Christmas offers its wonderful 
message.   Emmanuel, God with us.  He who resided in 
Heaven, co-equal and co-eternal with the Father and the 
Spirit, willingly descended into our world.  He breathed our 
air, felt our pain, knew our sorrows, and died for our sins.  
He didn’t come to frighten us, but to show us the way to 
warmth and safety.” 

Cindy and I wish for each of you a very blessed 
Christmas this year with Christ at the very focal point of 
your life and the lives of your family.  We thank you for 
allowing us to be a part of your family throughout these 
years.  May God continue to bless each of you 

Leon & Cindy 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hope is born 
 
  A little child, a shining star,   
  a stable rude, the door ajar. 
  Yet in that place so crude, forlorn, 
  The Hope of all the world was born. 
                                                                —Author unknown 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Staff & Phone Numbers 
Rev. Leon Whitley, Pastor 
     Church Study............................624-3882 
     Home........................................753-4768 
Rocky Rushing, Youth Director...698-5787  
Church Office................................624-2929 
Fellowship Hall & FAX................624-3868 
Sunday School Office....................624-2929 

                             SUNDAY 
  Sunday School..................9:45 AM 
Worship Service..............10:45 AM 
 Evening Worship...............6:00 PM 

 
WEDNESDAY 

                          Gospel Project Night( Ignite Kidz & Ignite 
                          Youth)………………………..…..6:30M 

                       Prayer Meeting........................6:45 PM 
                        Adult Choir..............................7:30PM 
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